
1 
 

 

 

  

Broadfield Primary School 

 

Newsletter 
Issue 1 28 September 2022 

New Start 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I hope that this first newsletter finds you well. You will be pleased to know that the start of term 

has been a positive one, most of the children have got back into their routines and are 

demonstrating just how capable they are. We are all looking forward to a new year of learning 

We have held many year group meetings for parents and it has been really good to see many of 

you attending. These meetings are really useful as you find out what your child will be learning this 

year. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you were unable to attend as you will be given 

some information.  

We were all sad to hear about the death of Queen Elizabeth 11, during the week of her passing we 

reflected on her life and how much of what she did and thought linked to our Broadfield Values. 

We look forward to the changes now that we have a new Monarch King Charles III. 

 

 Star Readers 

Well done to our amazing readers who have made a fantastic start to the school year. We look 

forward to them taking an active role in school assemblies and plays. Well done to all! 
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Applying for a Secondary School in September 2023 
 

If your child is in Year 6, then they are due to start secondary school in September 2023. This is a 
very exciting and important time. I am writing to make you aware of how and when you need to 
apply and where to access information to guide you through this process. 
 
You will need to complete an application using the online application system available on the 
Oldham Council website. It’s quick and easy and ensures school offers can be made efficiently via 
e-mail.  
 
The online system opened on 1 August 2022 and will close at 5pm on 31 October 2022.  
 
We recommend that a minimum of three preferences are made for any application.  
 
If you don’t have access to the internet, there are computers in all Oldham’s libraries and at the 

Civic Centre – Access Oldham.  

 
For faith schools you will need to fill in a supplementary form or provide documentation in 
addition to the application you make to us. Supplementary forms are available from and returned 
to the relevant school.  
 
To enable you to have a look at what is on offer, all Oldham secondary schools will be holding 
open evenings during the autumn term. You will be able to access further information, a guide, 
and links to school websites by logging onto www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions  
 
If you are unsure about what to do, please contact the school office where they will be happy to 
help.  
 
 
Secondary School open days are as follows: 
Hathershaw:                Thursday 29th September at 6pm 
 
The Blue Coat School:   Friday 30th September (by appointment only) 
                                          Saturday 1st October 9.30am-12 noon 
 
The Brian Clarke Academy:  Thursday 6th October 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions
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Best Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week 

Reception 1 Hashim  

Reception 2 Zayaan  

Year 1 Larch Inayah  

Y1/2 Beech Ana-Maria  

Y2 Willow Inshirah  

Y3 Maple Rizwan  

Y3/4 Woodlands Fatima  

Y3/4 Chestnut Dawoud  

Y5 Ash Momina  

Y5 Sycamore Yahya  

Y6 Elm Suwera  

Y6 Oak Maryam  

Broadfield Values 

Award: Belief 

Reception 1 Uzair  

Reception 2 Eshal  

Year 1 Larch Uzair 

Y1/2 Beech Jawad  

Y2 Willow Zainab  

Y3 Maple Essam  

Y3/4 Woodlands Ana-Maria  

Y3/4 Chestnut Warith  

Y5 Ash Hakim  

Y5 Sycamore Zahra  

Y6 Elm Treyden  

Y6 Oak Hassan  
 

 

Elm 

99.5% 


